4, GRAFTON STREET.

BOND STREET, W. 1.

EJD/DC.

8th December, 1932.

Dear Mr. de Laszlo,

I received your most cheerful letter. You will be rendering a great service to the Charing Cross Hospital, and it will be a wonderful thing for Lord Lonsdale to be able to announce it from the Chair. I think you are not only a great painter, but a most generous benefactor.

I had the pleasure of auctioning one of your canvases at the Hampstead General Hospital Banquet two or three years ago, when Lord Clarendon was in the Chair, and it fetched a very big sum.

Looking forward to seeing you at the Dinner,

Yours sincerely,

Philip A. de Laszlo, Esq.,

of A. de Laszio, Esq., 3, Fitzjohn's Avenue,